
Hope Abides is a U.S. based multi-faith  

organization whose mission is to provide help 

and hope to orphaned and destitute children 

in India. We help children regardless of their 

gender, caste or religious background and 

seek participation from all.  

Hope & Help for Orphans in India 
September 2019 

Annual charity campaigns for federal and many state employees 

are underway. If you are employed by the U.S. government or by the 

states of California, Illinois, North Carolina, Ohio, Washington or 

Wisconsin please consider supporting our work. 

Questions? Comments?   
E-mail us at  info@hopeabides.org  

or  call 1 916  690-4289 (US) 

Annual Fundraiser Dinner 

This is Diya who comes from a Gond tribal community based in XXXX, 
Telangana. She lost her mother Janu when she was very young. Her 
father is a laborer. 
 
When they found it difficult to support Diya’s living and education, the 
Gond community leaders brought her to the orphanage in June 2018. 
Diya is studying in STD II in XXXX Government Primary School.  
 
Please note that name of the child has been changed, and her exact 
location not identified for reasons of privacy. Upon sponsorship her ac-
tual name and orphanage will be provided to her sponsor.  
 
If you would like to sponsor Diya or another Hope Abides child please 
click here. 

Join us Saturday, October 19th for our ninth 

Annual Fundraiser Dinner to be held at the 

Sacramento Waldorf School. 

This year our featured entertainment will be, all 

the way from Kolkata, Vedatronics. They are an 

ensemble group playing a fusion of tabla, 

santoor & Indian classical piano - blending 

ancient and modern instrumentation and spirit.  

It should be a great evening and will also 

include a needs auction & small silent auction   

 

Indian and American food, veg and non-veg will 

be available. Tickets are $35 and available 

here. 

 

A huge thanks to our event sponsor Tech-Net! 

Message From One of Our Kids 

Each year we receive requests to support 

education for dozens of children. As we are 

a small charity with limited funds, we are 

unable to help as many as we would like. It 

is never an easy decision to make.  

This year we were 

able to fund tuition 

for many of the kids 

at one particular 

partner, but had to 

bypass one 

deserving girl, 

Saroja, as the tuition 

cost of her program 

was too steep.  

Thanks to a recent 

generous grant from the Guru Krupa 

Foundation we have been able to provide 

her tuition for the upcoming school year.  

With the help of GKF, tuition for several of 

the children at two of our partner 

orphanages is secure into 2020/2021. 

See Saroja’s letter here and her video thank 

you here. 

To remove your name 

from our mailing list, 

please click here. 
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